A new accident
Saturday, 02 May 2009 20:36

A new accident has happened this evening in which we can name "curve of the death" of Ponte
do Porco. We do not know the consequences of the same one, and are sorry very much about
the happened, but yes we know that the same ones could be much worse since many of our
neighbors, in its most major people, go on thereabouts to diary to go from a street to other one
of the village, exactly at the edge of the road, in the place where the white Peugeot has
remained fixed.

From our Association we have requested in several occasions the fitting out of a pedestrian
step that allows to the pedestrian to circulate safely for their lives and return to request it in view
of the serious accident that has happened today and that could have been much worse if in this
instant some our neighbor was happening for the place.




